e As part of an OSHA settlement in 1998, we conducted a reconstruction of the USEC
dosimetry database (1993 and forward), which involved review of approximately 1,800
records. This took place from Ji uly 1999 1o February 2000 and was done to provide the
most accurate doses possible, Ieconstructed either from actyal dosimetry readings or
based on scientific methods for estimating doses. (e.g. co-workers’ doses, surveys of
work locations) :
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